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Good Morning,
 
I would like to thankthe EPA for their continued commitment to meet is UNFCCC treaty obligations
 for submitting and publishing annual GHG inventory reports. The USA has been a leading developer
 of new and improved methodologies for estimating emissions and sinks, which are then used widely
 by domestic audiences and the international community. This data helps support institutions such
 as Harvard in evaluating their own carbon footprint and developing adaptation and resiliency
 planning.
 
Please continue this effort.
 
Thanks
 
Michael X Macrae, PhD, LEED Green Assoc.
HARVARD  UNIVERSITY 
Senior Environmental & GHG Officer
Environmental Health and Safety

 Cambridge, MA 02139
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